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February 4, 2008
Ann Cole, Commission Clerk
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard =
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 <
) v )
VIA FACSMILIE AND REGULAR MAIL g(—"g ~
:x‘s-i’? =
Re:  Aloha Utilities, Inc.; PSC Docket No. 060606-WS L~
w
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Compliance Testing
Order No. PSC-06-0270-AS-WU

Dear Ms. Cole:

Pursuant to Order No. PSC 06-0270-AS-WU, the total sulfide testing for the finished water at
Aloha Utilities Plant No. 1 and Plant No. 7 is as follows:

Date Plant No. Finished Water Total Sulfides
January 25, 2008 1 0 mg/L
January 25, 2008 7 0 mg/L

If vou have any questions regarding the above, please do not hesitate to contact our office.
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Administration Manager
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